
Lancefield Circuit Reserve Minor Upgrade 

Community Feedback 

Between the 31 October and 11 November 2022, Melton City Council shared a proposed landscape 
plan with local residents to upgrade Lancefield Circuit Reserve. Feedback was collected via an online 
survey and a flyer in the mail. Below is a summary of the feedback that we received. This feedback 
helps Council to understand what is important to the community and why, as well as identify any other 
opportunities for improvements. The feedback was reviewed and used to update the park design.  

Project Scope 

The project scope includes the provision of a play space, associated amenity and additional 
understorey planting and trees for shade. 

Feedback summary 

Community feedback indicated strong support for the inclusion of play equipment and additional 
shade tree planting in this reserve.  There was concern noted by the community regarding the 
proximity of the high-activity play elements to the road.  This has been addressed by relocating the 
proposed multiplay unit into the central grassed space and by increasing the buffer between the 
swing set and Romsey Terrace. Council also acknowledges the strong support for a BBQ within this 
space. This could not be supported within the existing budget but the request will be referred to future 
parks programs.   

Requests for skate facilities, a dog off-lead area, and sporting amenities were not supported due to 
the proximity to local residents and the reserve size, which limits the opportunity to create appropriate 
safety buffers between these activities and the road.  

Project Proposal Feedback 

Other suggestions & feedback from the community 
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What is the most important to you in this reserve?
Ranking | Skipped: 4 | Answered: 60 (93.75%)

Traditional playground equipment (swings, slides etc) Nature play elements (logs, rocks etc)

Informal sport activities (half court, fun goals) Improved grass kick-about surface

More trees and garden beds
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